Dissemination  activities in the second year of the  GISE project


Activity 1
On 22nd September 2019 an article  about the beginning of the second year of the Erasmus+ "Get in Shape for Europe"  international project activities was published in the school website. It encouraged new students and teachers  to join the project work. ( 2 teachers were involved in this activity)

Activity 2 
On 14th October 2019, during the teaching staff conference, the Erasmus+ "Get in Shape for Europe"  international project was presented to the teachers of the High School of Economics and Gastronomy. The plan of the activities of the European Club for the second year of the project and the transnational meetings was presented to the 70 members of the teaching staff. ( 2 teachers  and 2 students were involved in this activity)

Activity 3
In November 2019 a series of five articles with photos informing about the transnational meeting of the students and teachers in Greece was published on the school website ( 2 teachers and 8 students were involved in this activity)

Activity 4
In November 2019 five articles with photos about the transnational meeting of the students and teachers in Greece were published on the school Facebook site ( 2 teachers and 8 students were involved in this activity)

Activity 5
On 3rd December 2020, an article about the Erasmus+ 'Get in Shape for Europe' project and the third transnational meeting of the students and teachers in Greece was published on the local RDN radio website.(3 teachers were involved in this activity )
https://www.rdn.pl/kultura/uczniowie-nauczyciele-zseg-wizyta-grecji


Activity 6
In February 2020 during the teaching staff conference, a  report on the implementation of the tasks of the European Club and the activities connected with the Erasmus+ "Get in Shape for Europe"  international project were presented to the teachers of the High School of Economics and Gastronomy. ( 2 teachers were involved in this activity)

Activity 6
An big information board about the GISE Erasmus+ project was put on the main wall of the school ( just near the entrance of the school). It informs about the name of the project, the number of the project, the project partner countries and the time of the project implementation. It also states that the project is funded by the EU under the Erasmus+ program.

Activity 7
In August 2020 during the general teaching staff conference, a  report on the implementation of the tasks of the European Club  and the activities implemented within the Erasmus+ "Get in Shape for Europe"  international project in the second year were presented to the teachers of the High School of Economics and Gastronomy. ( 2 teachers were involved in this activity)

Activity 8
Between September 2019 – June 2020, the project team members made 5 posts with information on transnational and local activities on the school Facebook page of the GISE project in Polish and 9 posts on the official school  Facebook page.

Activity 9
Between September 2019 – June 2020, the project team members made 29 articles with information on transnational and local activities on the school GISE website of the project in Polish.

